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										[Redacted]

											2. iii. 39

To
The Hon Sec
Anti Partition of Ireland League

A capa

	I have recently been considering the work done and progress made by the Provisional Council of the League and have come to the conclusion that it may be desirable to enlist the services of some young and enthusiastic workers who can devote time and energy to carrying out the various schemes of work agreed upon in the immediate future.  

	I have therefore decided to tender you my resignation as member of the Provisional Council and request you to accept this note as formal resignation.

	Full understanding of the viewpoint of Dublin & London are necessary for smooth and effective working.

	Wishing you & all former members of the Council full success in your labours.

					  I am
					Yours truly

							Fintan Murphy


	

